PAY RESEARCH BUREAU

Les Bacha Building Tel No. 211-2513 Lislet Geoffroy Street, Fax No. 208-7557 Port-Louis Email prb@govmu.org MAURITIUS Website http://prb.pmo.govmu.org P/54/59 04 April 2025 Survey No 5A From: Director, Pay Research Bureau Dear Sir/ Madam, Survey on recommendations made in the 2021 PRB/ Addendum Report which have not been implemented 1. The Bureau is carrying out a survey on recommendations made in the 2021 PRB/ Addendum Report which have not been implemented, so as to take stock of the existing situation and identify impediments in the implementation of its recommendations. 2. The findings of the survey would facilitate the formulation of appropriate policies and recommendations for an easier implementation, where required. 3. It would be appreciated if the attached questionnaire could be filled and submitted to the Bureau at latest by 30 April 2025. Please note that a soft copy of the questionnaire is available on the Bureau's website. 4. Nil return should also be submitted. 5. Should you require any additional information/ clarification, please contact Ms Hauroo, Ag. Principal Job Analyst on 2080960 or Mrs Thorul, Job Survey Officer on 2112580. 6. The Bureau relies on your usual cooperation. Yours faithfully, (I.Peryagh) Director

......

Copy to: Federations